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Whether it involves getting a mining truck to the Northwest Territories or receiving an over-

sized cargo coming from Germany, Seneca graduates Georgina and Karina Perez Perez help

companies move just about anything from anywhere.

The sisters and best friends are both winners of the Canadian International Freight

Forwarders Association’s Young Logistics Professional (YLP) Award. This September, they

are headed to Korea for the FIATA International Federation of Freight Forwarders

Associations’ World Congress.

Read the full story
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